
Yours sincerely, 

tJ 

GEORGE HUTCHINSON, 
24 COLLIS STREET, 
AMBLECOTE, 
STOURBRIDGE, 
WEST MIDLANDS, 
DY8 4EB. 
ENGLAND. 

PHONE: 01384 - 379849 

Harold Weisberg, 	 10th April, 1997. 
7627 Oldreceiver Road, 
Frederick M.D. 21702, 
U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for your letter dated 2/26/97. 

I did as you suggested and contacted Dr. Gerald Ginocchio regarding the expanded 
version of Case Open. 

He has responded and forwarded a copy of the disc containing this work. 

I am now involved in printing out the contents and will soon be the proud owner of, 
I suppose, the only copy of Hoax  in the U.K. I am honoured. 

I do hope you are feeling better, and, in case no one has said this lately - thank you 
for all the work over all the years. 

rge Huthinson 


